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SUBJECT: SERIOUS PHISHING ATTEMPT ON JUNE 23, 2021

ADMINISTRATION

June 23, 2021

Today, June 23, 2021, an email arrived in some staff emails from Billy.Taylor@cga.ct.gov with the 
subject line of “NEW Mandatory requirements Tracking Covid Vaccinations”. We believe this is a 
serious phishing attempt and not legitimate correspondence. Do not click on the link and do not give 
any credential information. DoIT and EHSD IT are notified and are reviewing all email correspondence 
to address any issues caused by this attempt. If anyone did click on the link or provided credential 
information, contact the EHSD Help Desk immediately (ehsd-helpdesk@ehsd.cccounty.us). Be on 
guard for any future attempts that are written to masquerade as vaccination status submissions and 
report them to EHSD Help Desk immediately.
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